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Dear Perspective Vendors, 

 

We would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your recent submission in 

response to our request for food nutrition food and supplies. Your proposal has 

been thoroughly reviewed, and we appreciate the effort and detail that went into 

your submission. 

 

Attached to this letter, you will find the results of the bid evaluation process. We 

value the opportunity to review the diverse and high-quality proposals from 

vendors such as yourself, and we look forward to the of working together in the 

future. 

 

Thank you once again for your participation and for the time and effort invested in 

your proposal. 

 

 

Best regards,. 

 

 

Olga Sanchez 
Olga Sanchez 

Direcotr, Student Nutrition Service 


